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 UPCOMING EVENTS    

  

January 13: 
Report Cards issued 

 

January 16: 
Martin Luther King Day - NO SCHOOL 

 

January 18: 
School Tour 9:30-10:30 

 

January 20: 
Teacher Luncheon - 2nd Grade hosts 

 

January 27: 
Bingo Night (watch for details) 

 

January 30: 
Bobcat Meeting - 1st Semester Honor Roll Awards (time TBD) 

 

February 3: 
Teacher/Support Institute Day - NO SCHOOL  

 

February 6: 
Picture Day 

Progress Reports - 1st-5th 
  

 

  

 

 

 

SUBSTITUTES     

 

Substitutes are always valued at Eliot.  If you are interested in substituting for teachers when 
they are out of the classroom, please go to the TPS website and submit an application.  When 
the process is complete let Mrs. Waldie in the office know to add your name to our preferred 
list.     

 

TPS Website 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cTaHmPQzMkfOY-A9gnOKeGvmcy3Mi_R3Izv1vl38CfsET85YLsVORGmmKJi2JblZLscuq-m9IKcEqUnRDBv9nZIOx8os3nh8AJUFD5NHAbtz&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==


  

   

 

 



  

  

PRE-K ENROLLMENT 
 

 

 



  

  

 

 



  

  

 

 

Please don't miss out on your opportunity to buy this year's yearbook.  The deadline 
to order is February 24th!        

 

Jostens 

  

 

  

  

 UNIFORM SURVEY 

 

Principal Holt would like your input regarding simplifying the Uniform Policy.  Please fill 
out this quick survey to share your preferences.  

 

Uniform Survey 

  

 

  

  

         HOW TO ACCESS TEST SCORES      

 

You can access your child's OCCT scores and all other test scores by logging onto your 
child's PowerSchool.  On the left side of the screen is a box entitled "All Test Scores".  By 
clicking on this box, you have access to last year's OCCT's and tests that your child has 
taken.  Please contact Mrs. McCracken at mccrach@tulsaschools.org with any 
questions.         

 

Powerschool 

  

 

  

  

CHINESE PROGRAM 

There will be an informational meeting for the Chinese afterschool program following 
this month’s Bobcat Meeting, January 30th, 2:45-3:15. 

The Chinese after school program is currently being held at Carnegie, but with enough interest 
and participation we can look at starting a new program at Eliot.  The cost is comparable with 
our current after care program, but children experience a structured environment while 
learning a second language.  Please complete the enrollment form as directed if you are 
interested in this program.          

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cTp1JZ2s9KlML0d1cEcS__YuXWtx01sPzkx035H4R7Hx886DvU4TQ9ebgpQbZyfDjO0cIbz4wRwzxYtzE9_i2riNd0Xi9CbcHg==&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cV8SqCU5enMA6S75OViVbg7EyEDvZYZzJ9OQovKrKOhXudiZvTpHv6VFSd3Zdd3rlly6wIC4mOWxKQRmPnwku4s2f5Z0NcgcOb_g2j5MaTV7wZ4wH077ZSs=&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
mailto:mccrach@tulsaschools.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cdwWmX7dUGGOK6BhDt2hKwJcnnSATDnIhqV2q-EMF0bw1hU3yTpA4gnDZ20cdDcoPhMo9yhbZz8QBr1SsedBvc5NaEmLyr61Vh3TwtLP1Su-asfB_MkNGI-Z49fdArhkBA==&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==


 

 

  

  

SPANISH  

SPANISH CLASSES BEGIN NEXT WEEK  

Please be in touch with Sra. Dian if you:  
1. Will return to classes 
2. Want to enroll 
3. Would like to try a class 
4. Need assistance with tuition   
 
You can call: 918 850 7398 or e mail : potosiacademy@gmail.com 

Information and enrollment forms are outside the Eliot office. Please return to Eliot office 
ASAP.  
Classes begin next Tuesday, January 10th 

Mil Gracias!!  
 

mailto:potosiacademy@gmail.com


 

 



 

 



  

  

HOMEWORK HELP 

 

Monica Conners is a certified teacher offering 30 minutes of free one-to-one homework 
assistance for students in grades 3-8 each week through the After School Homework Club 
sponsored by the Tulsa City County Library.  She is booking appointments at the Brookside 
Library between 3:10-5:30 Monday-Thursday throughout this school year.  If you are 
interested in this opportunity for your child, please register by clicking this link:      

 

Homework Help 

  

 

  

 

  Math Curriculum 

 

Some parents have had questions about the new curriculum.  This link explains some of the 
rationale behind our new math program.  It is meant to emphasize conceptual learning over 
procedural learning that most of us grew up with.  While this is a huge shift in thinking, it is 
hoped that it will provide more long term benefits for our students as they grow into adulthood 
and look at opportunities across our country and if desired across the globe. 
You can expect some struggles in mid to upper elementary grades this year with this mind 
shift until they become accustomed to this different way of learning.  Thank you to those who 
have provided feedback, it helps us to know where the true struggle is so that we can improve 
our pedagogy.  

 

Math Curriculum 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 The cafeteria is selling Freckles Frozen Custard on Wednesdays during lunch, $1 each.  They 
prefer a dollar bill, but will take it off your child's lunch account.  Two flavors will be offered and 
the flavors will change from week to week.  It does not come with the no-charge lunches.          

 

  

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cQXDY5WyMpUm9e93lHUwHuxAqQzSgnoR9Lwf8Hl-v7KF3ZzIwjh6snSZqtRZ7I4G8df8vJZAIU3VG8_6CwmeTta4xgjJaQhdjS2j3drUJklVtsBOB_ksE9Tw2lP97CDW7A==&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cV8SqCU5enMAebr41NaJJ0ZA67HP04z_AAXrHXCCEbcgq7xk7qpJI_-o76Zm8KqJ8B3JFPrcBSbZ2zARJb2F0bmqmtruEg1KHZ_MfOF-3xvgn1F2WxbxxELlSUAJgdn4yisCLa4BgIsWmSOjzwciQVpQARajjW5sb2tXJOFjxwBYz2Xhr9PqT8rfWHHhiY63pgNzsfqx_RPQOt4lhi8iS8E=&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==


 

 



  

  

 

 

  

  



 

 



  

  

 

  

 WORKOUT WEDNESDAYS 

 

Eliot is a Certified Safe and Healthy School.  In alignment with the philosophy of healthy 
bodies grow healthy brains, we are now implementing Workout Wednesdays when students 
may wear athletic wear to school.      

 

 

 



  

  

 

 



  

  

Eliot Website 

  

 

Peachjar 

  

 

January Lunch Menu 

  

 

   

   

 

 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cSmFFH2SjHcA0vFNMmSA5Aik6bhQzIHgke4kfPwuAYoATeIwSYjc_e-2wJBBIB74OL7grr6Kblgz9zLcJsgilxl1mi321BaedOJJY4KxaWMe&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cazbYuu5-Qw1YwtF4UuX41Hzipg_jdVDWyH8EldF4brunng7p0PuyxW2_Kb8syil5A08YZ4-i9OaOW6-OJyMoa25KMkMvUZqAxda68F4eSuq3jX3tLqw1BtDEc7p4gmf8r7T80w0TYk0IXVgbuvSz9kXSq-W3LLl1g==&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cTaHmPQzMkfOnX2gnWjUOfxwTDfVy2R_aC54L_Ves1lUYH79UUGONqZImKgz_o3Kkn6JB4xzTFilldaC1VZIWdnuLKSUowFI_pzDGDLeUOuVkNAVw24DqPthC5wBYiHW6T9ABeXUqheUR8zEStzGLvqFmO4K9vJvmtklmk9ujL_TB43F3ob8B6eJ7NWQao8pqKmQE-2DfSTURhDz-6rzRLL_b_TUIBpUoUwd8S01tZtswHHiUgEACdXZiY9B3jEc4A==&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019o7a0fSKbjdFD5g8AfeTGamfbonfQ1w1zSh51_jSUECiXzRDHda5cSmFFH2SjHcAtAS9xtb_fAvVS_2jtSKrc5safNqxKfo18EsiIU-Fal50XuXnz82gTY8MKNWLjJO1QAAEt1zgNeB6Za60bqNhNqLomumFUwqyWuUEDMl87ag=&c=6Bxq3ZyuKo0BqlS13ZICx9cxQZ77chrjhjY6CBwJSXXn8W2Buw0j_Q==&ch=Un_F9hOlJL9m-fx_FWwqOjgU2xNmfxOjc7d71PJA3STVQYrV75upNw==

